Armathwaite School
ARMATHWAITE
Cumbria

CA4 9PW

016974 72296
Headteacher: Mrs Helen Hepworth head@armathwaite.cumbria.sch.uk

10t July 2023
Dear Parents,

Reports will be sent home tomorrow for children in Year 5. Please return the comment slip to school to
acknowledge that you have received the report.

If you would also like to speak to Mrs Gill about a Year 5 report, please call Miss Hill on Thursday
morning to make an appointment.

Year 3, Year Nursery and Reception reports will be sent home on Monday July 17™.Once you receive
Year 3 reports from Miss Price and Year Nursery and Reception reports from me, please return the
comment slip to school. If you need to speak to us, please make an appointment with Miss Hill for
Tuesday July 18" by calling her on the Tuesday morning.

Sports Day
Weather permitting, sports day will begin at 9.30am and should be completed by 11am.

If we need to cancel for safety reasons due to heavy rain or thunder, we will reschedule for early in the
autumn term. All children need their PE kit and trainers which they should already have in school.
Children must wear trainers on the day.

Eycott Trip
We leave at the beginning of the day, so all children need to be in school before the bell rings at 8.45am.

The register will close promptly at this time, as we need to board the coaches. If your child is having
dinners, you MUST order your child’s lunch tomorrow or Anne will not be able to have everything ready.
She will do most of the preparation on Wednesday. We will take school water bottles so your child does
NOT need to bring a drink, even if they bring their own packed lunch.

Children will need a waterproof jacket and boots or stout shoes. ALL children must wear long trousers
and a long-sleeved top please, to protect them from ticks and insect bites. If you have insect repellent at
home and would like your child to use this, please apply it at home.

All children will need a backpack they can carry themselves and, in case the sun decides to shine, they
will need a sun hat and sun cream.

Final Swimming
Thank you so much to all parents and grandparents who came along to see their child’s swimming
lesson yesterday. Next week will be our last lesson this year and we plan to have lots of fun!
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Leavers Assembly :

Next Tuesday our Year 6 will have an assembly at 9.30am to wish them well as they move on to the next
exciting adventure at secondary school. Everyone is welcome to join us. Refreshments will be served
afterwards. The assembly usually lasts about 45 minutes.

Last Day of Term
Our last day of term is Wednesday July 19'. School will finish at 1.30pm.

Now all we need is a couple of sunny days!

Yours sincerely,

L Mgt
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